
GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
STATE HISTORIC PRESERVATION OFFICE 

 

1100 4th Street, S.W., Suite E650, Washington, D.C. 20024  Phone: 202-442-7600 Fax: 202-442-7638 

DC STATE HISTORIC PRESERVATION OFFICE  

FEDERAL AGENCY SECTION 106 REVIEW FORM 
 
TO:  Catherine Dewey, NPS, National Mall and Memorial Parks  

    
ADDRESS: Via email to: catherine_dewey@nps.gov 

 
PROJECT NAME/DESCRIPTION:  U.S. Park Police H1 Stables Redevelopment/Replacement Project  
 
PROJECT ADDRESS/LOCATION DESCRIPTION:  2000 Ash Road, SW  
 
DC SHPO PROJECT NUMBER:  19-0430 
 
The DC State Historic Preservation Office (DC SHPO) has reviewed the above-referenced federal undertaking(s) 
in accordance with Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act and has determined: 
 

 

 

 

 
As you are aware, DC SHPO staff participated in several concept development meetings and the April 15, 2019 
consulting parties’ meeting for the above-referenced undertaking.  Based upon prior discussions and our review 
of the recent submission, we understand that this project involves replacing the existing, non-historic park police 
horse stables along the south side of Ash Road with new stables (see attached plans).  The new stables building 
has been designed to be compatible with the surrounding National Mall Historic District through careful 
refinement of its symmetrical layout, east-west orientation, roof configuration and height, overall massing and 
other design details.  Therefore, we concur with the NPS determination that this undertaking will have “no 
adverse effect” on historic properties provided we are notified of and given opportunities to comment on any 
revisions that may be proposed to the project design.  Thank you for providing this additional opportunity to 
review and comment. 
             
  
 
BY:  _______________________________   DATE:  June 10, 2019 
 C. Andrew Lewis 

Senior Historic Preservation Specialist 
DC State Historic Preservation Office  

 

 This project will have no effect on historic properties.  No further DC SHPO review or comment will 
be necessary. 

 There are no historic properties that will be affected by this project.  No further DC SHPO review or 
comment will be necessary. 

 This project will have no adverse effect on historic properties.  No further DC SHPO review or 
comment will be necessary. 

 This project will have no adverse effect on historic properties conditioned upon fulfillment of the 
measures stipulated below. 

 Other Comments / Additional Comments (see below):                                       
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